

The end of the year is fast approaching. I have a few quick notes about end of the year scrip sales and summer scrip:

- The last day scrip will be sent home in the Friday Folders is Friday, May 26th.
- The Scrip Office will be closed on Memorial Day, Monday, May 29th. Please have all orders in by 11:00 on
 Tuesday, May 30th. All orders will be available for pick up in the Scrip Office after 2:00 pm on Thursday, June
 1st. No orders will be sent home with students due to the last day of school being Thursday, June 1st.
- Thursday, May 30th will also begin the Scrip Office summer hours therefore, the Scrip Office will be closed
 Friday, June 2nd. Summer hours for the Scrip Office have changed for this year. Summer office hours will be
 as follows:

Monday 9:00-12:00

Tuesday 11:00-2:00

Thursday 11:00-6:00

- If your youngest child is graduating this year, please contact Terra in the Scrip Office to determine which options might be available for future earned scrip credits.
- Scrip credits can continue to be earned throughout the summer! Scrip can be purchased in the Scrip Office, after mass at most parishes, and online for your convenience. If you have questions regarding earning scrip, please contact Terra in the Scrip Office.

I hope everyone has a wonderful summer break,

Terra Duellman

ACS Scrip Coordinator